Larkin, Elizabeth

|
From: Larkin, Elizabeth
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 8:13 AM
To: 'Patti Griffin'; Herter, Zen; Conklin, Mike
Cc: 'Patti Griffin'
Subject: RE: 67 Borglum Road, Wilton, CT - Wetlands Permit Application #2697 - GRIFFIN
Hi Patti,

I confirm receipt of your request to the Commission. This will be placed on our next Meeting Agenda on September 23
for consideration.

Thank you,
Liz
203-563-0180

From: Patti Griffin <pgriffin@sscinc.com>

Sent: Friday, September 10, 2021 6:20 PM

To: Herter, Zen <Zen.Herter@WILTONCT.ORG>; Larkin, Elizabeth <elizabeth.larkin@wiltonct.org>; Conklin, Mike
<Mike.Conklin@WILTONCT.ORG>

Cc: 'Patti Griffin' <griffinp1313@yahoo.com>

Subject: RE: 67 Borglum Road, Wilton, CT - Wetlands Permit Application #2697 — GRIFFIN

CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until you are sure.

Good Evening Wilton Inlands Wetlands Commission

Obtaining the trees that are the Eastern Red Cedar Brodie — all the farms/nurseries within commute are not “dig-able”
until March 2022.

The Farm that we contracted with did not truly recognize the timing of the plants was noted as Sept. 2021.

They have communicated with a Tree Farm in South Carolina and can have a delivery in mid to end October.

1 would ask for an extension to get these trees staked and planted.

Please let me know if this is acceptable to the commission.

Today I can plant the Green Giants if you need a tree planted, BUT still get the Easter Red Cedar planted in October as
well,

Thank You in advance for your consideration.
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